## Marshall, Bowen

From: Mckinzie Harper <mckinzie.harper@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 04, 2017 8:21 AM

To: Mull, D'Andra

**Subject:** CSA Full Council Update

**Attachments:** REVISION CSA Operating Procedures 4.2016.docx

Dear Council,

Good morning, I just wanted to send you an update that we have approved the following groups for funding, in addition to the Sikh Student Association vote in our last meeting:

- A Day in a Life \$21,000
- African American Heritage Festival \$2,000
- APTE \$3,000
- Indian American Association \$16,804.99
- Performance Studies Working Group \$2,000
- Students for South Asian Service \$1,855.44
- TedX \$6,111
- Women's Summit 2017 \$5,100
- YesPlus Club \$3,000

They will hear from me by tomorrow about their funding status. If you get any questions from these groups, please direct them to me.

Also, we had nine final applications for programs supported by the reallocation funding. We will be hearing their proposals this coming Monday, April 10. Our remaining meetings for the year are: April 10-Full Council, April 17-Subcommittees, and April 24<sup>th</sup> Full-Council. We will also be discussing possible edits to the Operating Procedures and Funding Guidelines so please review those documents prior to our next Full Council meetings.

Thank you and looking forward to seeing you on Monday.

Sincerely, McKinzie Harper